TIVY GOLDEN GIRLS
KERRVILLE ISD 

_____________________
[Date]
Page 2

Dear _____________________:


Thank you so much for your generous donation of $____________ on the date of ________/_________/ 2017 to the Golden Girls Dance Team. 
The Golden Girls are looking forward to representing you, your business, Tivy High School, and the Community of Kerrville as we travel to our upcoming football games and dance competitions.  
With the generous support of people like you, we are able to grow as leaders, dancers, and as young ladies.  We appreciate your sponsorship and would not be able to be successful without you! 


Thank you, 
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